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2 October 2024 
Our reference: BC220403 

6-8 Meachen Street, SEAVIEW 
ashlee.g@fridayhomes.co.nz 

Kia ora 

Code Compliance Certificate Accepted for processing 
BC220403 - 64 Waipounamu Drive KELSON 5010 

We are pleased to inform you that your Code Compliance Certificate (CCC) application, 
received on 2 October 2024 has been accepted for processing. Council is satisfied that 
the building work is complete, the CCC application form is filled out correctly, and all 
required documentation has been provided. 

Processing your CCC application should take no more than a few days before we decide 
whether to issue or refuse to issue the CCC. 

Please note that if we find an error or omission in your CCC application during 
processing, we will not issue a Request for Information (RFI). If we cannot resolve the 
issue by phone, we will decide to refuse the CCC, and you will need to reapply after 
correcting the error or omission. 

If we decide to issue a CCC, it will not be sent to you until all outstanding fees from 
Council have been paid in full. To avoid delays, we recommend paying any unpaid fees 
as soon as possible. 

Please contact us by email at CCC.Responses@huttcity.govt.nz if you have any 
questions. 

Ngā mihi 

  

Cameron Douglas 
Building Technician  
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